
Community Workshop Re: Development of Town Center Design Guidelines: Nov 16, 2022 

Glastonbury, CT - The Town of Glastonbury will hold a Community Workshop at 6:00 pm on Wednesday, November 16, 
2022 to discuss the development of Design Guidelines for the Town Center area. Once developed, the Design Guidelines 
will regulate future development in the Town Center area – the area that encompasses Main Street, Hebron Avenue, New 
London Turnpike, and numerous roadways. (See diagram below) This public workshop will be held in-person at the 
Riverfront Community Center (300 Welles St.) and will provide community members with an opportunity to contribute 
valued feedback to the Design Guidelines development process. 

Glastonbury has partnered with FHI Studio to facilitate this workshop and all community members are invited and 
encouraged to attend. The workshop will include a brief presentation to familiarize attendees with project objectives, 
followed by an interactive open forum discussion. Attendees should come prepared to share what they like/dislike about 
the Glastonbury Town Center and what regulations/requirements they feel the Town should maintain control over as it 
pertains to future development – e.g. architecture, aesthetics, building standards, and other elements that influence the 
overall “look and feel” of the Town Center. 

Residents are also encouraged to complete the online survey that FHI has created, which can be accessed at 
www.surveymonkey.com/r/TownCenter. (Residents are welcome to complete the survey in addition to attending the 
workshop). 

The Town/FHI are seeking as much community feedback as possible during this collaborative phase of the project, 
therefore please share this event with your neighbors/colleagues as you are able. Questions regarding the Design 
Guidelines development process may be directed to the Town Manager’s Office at marketing@glastonbury-ct.gov. 
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